nation as a FMD aid at the high school and middle school. Due to my tendon t this time. I was going to need to resign as summer approached due to my polis.

with children again, as well as being a part of the support system for the children worked with Ms. Craig and Ms. Sherman have been excellent teachers to work assrooms with the utmost respect and diligence is commendable! Mr. Jones

at support group for myself as well as other staff and the children and has made

have worked this past school year and the current.

ystem.